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To	the	Editorial	Office	of	World	Journal	of	Gastroenterology 

Baishideng	Publishing	Group	Inc.	

 

	

I,	the	undersigned	Claudia-Iulia	Voevozeanu,	hereby	certify	that,	to	the	best	of	my	

knowledge,	the	quality	of	English	language	used	in	the	manuscript	entitled	“Diagnostic	

challenges	in	Porto	Sinusoidal	Vascular	Disease”	reaches	the	adequate	standards	for	

academic	journals.		

To	support	this	statement,	I	would	like	to	inform	you	that	I	am	a	sworn	translator	

from	the	Romanian	Ministry	of	Justice,	authorisation	no.	24616/26.08.2013.	

	

Yours	sincerely,	

Claudia-Iulia	VOEVOZEANU	

	

	

	

 


